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To the Parents of Middle School Students, 
 

"Take Our Children to Work Day" will be observed on Thursday, April 26, 
2018.  The New Jersey State Department of Education has chosen this day to allow 
parents to take their sons and daughters to work in order to promote career education. 

 
For attendance purposes, students who participate in “Take Our Children to 

Work Day” will not be marked absent.  This day will be entered as a field trip upon 
completion of the bottom portion of this permission form.  This form must be 
submitted no later than Tuesday, April 24th. 

 
Any student absent on April 26th who has not submitted the completed portion 

of this form by the April 24th due date will be marked as an unexcused absence for 
this day.  Due to the large volume of participation, no telephone calls/messages can 
be accepted for the purpose of reporting students out of school for “Take Our 
Children to Work Day”. 
 
 Please submit the following information if your student will be participating  
in “Take Our Children to Work Day”. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
“TAKE OUR CHILDREN TO WORK DAY” 

April 26, 2018 
 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 
 
______________________________    will be absent from school on Thursday, April 26, 2018 
         STUDENT’S NAME       for “Take Our Children to Work Day”.   
 
 
   
______________________________  _______________________________ 
NAME OF COMPANY/BUSINESS             PARENT’S SIGNATURE 
STUDENT WILL BE ATTENDING 
 
______________________________ 
PHONE NUMBER OF  
COMPANY/BUSINESS 
 


